
Do you know someone who
could host a Ukrainian family

already in Richmond?

Replacement hosts are urgently needed for a small number of displaced Ukrainians.
Since the start of the war in Ukraine, over 600 refugees have found sanctuary in our borough
under the Government’s Homes for Ukraine Scheme thanks to the goodwill and compassion
of local hosts. They are accessing healthcare, schooling, language tuition, applicable benefits
and seeking work. A range of support and welcoming activities has been put in place by the
Council and voluntary groups across the borough.

Six months on, there are now 30 cases where refugees need to move on due to illness or
unforeseen changes in circumstances in their host’s household. Under the Homes for Ukraine
Scheme, hosts will receive a monthly payment of £350 for the remainder of their guests’
first year in the UK.

If you know anyone who could offer one or more spare rooms under the Homes for Ukraine
Scheme, please urge them to contact Refugees Welcome in Richmond or the Council to
find out how the scheme operates.

homesforukraine@richmond.gov.uk refugeeswelcomeinrichmond.org/ukraine
0208 891 7687 0771 098 1243


